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MANAGE YOUR NEWSLETTER SUBSCRIPTIONS  
 To subscribe to Hawks Highlights – Plus, click Subscribe. 

 To completely UNSUBSCRIBE from all commercial messages go to: 
https://eforms.sd45.bc.ca/CASL/Unsubscribe. 

o Users just have to enter their email address on this form. 

o Any CASL form with the same email address will be marked as deleted when the form is 

submitted. 

o When you unsubscribe, you will receive a confirmation email. 

 To update your preferences for which school’s correspondence you would like to receive, 

click https://eforms.sd45.bc.ca/Form/CASL  

                            All district forms are accessible to parents from here: https://eforms.sd45.bc.ca/Home 

 

EC PAC 

 

NEXT PAC MEETING – TOMORROW - FRIDAY MAY 26TH
  

The next PAC meeting will be held next Friday, May 26
th

 at 9:00 in the Library.  Please plan to come 
out to hear what is going on at Cedardale.  It’s time to start planning for next year; are you 
interested in being more involved?  We will have open PAC Exec. Positions next year! 

 

SOIRÉE 2017 – IT’S NOT TOO LATE TO PARTICIPATE! 
It’s not too late to participate.  We still have a number of silent auction items and Wish List items 
that can be purchased.  Auction items which did not sell on the night of soirée will be available to 

purchase after tomorrow’s PAC meeting in the library and after school on Friday at the front of the 
school.  
   
Great deals on video games, decorative pillows, car servicing, birthday party package, laser hair 
removal gift certificate, West Vancouver Track and Field gift certificate, Innovative fitness gift bag, 
30 minutes Skype session with a MA registered Clinical Counsellor and more.....Come out and snag 
a great deal and support your school at the same time. 
 
Stay tuned!  The final tally for the Soirée will be announced soon. 

 

http://westvancouverschools.ca/resources/parents/create-an-account
https://eforms.sd45.bc.ca/CASL/Unsubscribe
https://eforms.sd45.bc.ca/Form/CASL
https://eforms.sd45.bc.ca/Home


SCHOOL DISTRICT NEWS AND EVENTS 

AMBLESIDE MILE AND SUMMER 5K 
It was great to have such a good turnout of District staff and families at the West Van Run in early 
March.   Once again, the School District has been offered a special entrance rate for another 
community run.  As part of Community Day on June 3, there will be two runs – the Summer 5k 
event and the Ambleside Mile.  Staff, students and parents are invited to register for these events 
at a special School District 45 price.  It would be fantastic to see our age 13 and under students take 
advantage of the opportunity to run the Ambleside Mile for FREE!  To take advantage of this 
reduced rate, you must register using this link: http://www.westvansummer.com/schools.  Hope to 
see you there! 
 
Summer5k (9:30 start) 
Teachers/parents/students: $24.95 
Students (13 & under): $15 
Seniors (65+): $15 
 
Ambleside Mile (9:00 start) 
Teachers/parents/students $19.95 
Students (13 & under) Free 
Seniors (65+): $15 
 
Run BOTH Summer5k & Ambleside Mile 
Teachers/parents/students $34.95 
Students (13 & under) $15 
Seniors (65+): $23.95   

 

COMMUNITY NEWS AND EVENTS 

EAGLE HARBOUR SUNDAY FUNDAY 2017 – SUNDAY JUNE 18TH, 2017 
It’s time for Eagle Harbour’s Sunday Funday!  Ready to Walk or Run 5k right on Nature’s Doorstep? 
Join us for the 5km Run/Walk at 9:45 am through pristine West Vancouver on the Seaview Trail.  
Our Village Fun Zone will be open from 9am – 1pm to entertain the kids with lots of local vendors 
and outdoor activities.  Grab some fresh snacks after the race to nourish your body, a 
complimentary part of being a race participant, and receive either a free slice of pizza at the run or 
come back in the evening for a BBQ burger.  Later that evening, enjoy a Live Music Festival with bar 
and BBQ under the stars with the family - what a great way to round off Father’s Day and the 
weekend! 
This event has been a great way to improve our community, bring people together, and encourage 
physical activity among families.  All of our proceeds go to support charities that are near and dear 
to the hearts of our community.  In 2016, more than $10,000 was donated to local charities.  For 
2017, the following charities will be benefiting from funds raised: North Shore Rescue, Eagle 
Harbour Service Association and West Vancouver Place for Sport. 
For more information and to register visit: www.eagleharbour.org.  

 
LIONS BAY ART WALK – MAY 28TH

  
Come and enjoy Lions Bay Arts and Garden Festival, Sunday, May 28th.  A unique pairing of gardens 
with the work of local artists and artisans.  Native plants, art, and jewellery for sale; performances 
by local musicians, garden tips by Master Gardener, food and refreshments.  Pick up a map at the 
Lions Bay General Store.  Tour gardens from 11:00 am to 4:00 pm.  Members and guest 
reception: 4:00 p.m.  ALL ARE WELCOME! 

 

GLENEAGLES CYCLE FEST -  MAY 27TH   │  10AM TO 1 PM 
Join in on the fun on May 27 | 10 am – 1 pm at the GE Cycle Fest at Gleneagles Community Centre. 
Bike rodeo, maintenance, registration, demos and food vendors on site.  Free Spin classes.  For 
more info, check out the Cycle Fest Flyer in Publications. 

http://www.westvansummer.com/schools
http://westvancouverschools.ca/ecole-cedardale-elementary/wp-content/uploads/sites/24/2017/05/Eagle-Harbour-Sunday-FunDay-June-18.pdf
http://www.eagleharbour.org/
http://westvancouverschools.ca/ecole-cedardale-elementary/wp-content/uploads/sites/24/2017/05/Cycle-Fest-2017.pdf


Booths East Side of the front entrance at Gleneagles  
·         HUB 
·         Silver Wheeler’s Riding group Booth 
·         GECC Summer Camp  
·         WV Police Bike Registration Booth  
·         Aquatic Centre Physiotherapy   
·         Rotary Club 
·         MEC 

Food and Rodeo – West Side of Marine Drive at the GECC upper parking lot 
·         Rain and Shine Homemade Ice Cream  
·         North Shore Safety Council  - Children’s Bike Road Safety Course 

Free Spin Classes - Undercover area in front of GE 
·         10:30 – 11:00      Express Class 
·         11:00 – 11:15      Break 
·         11:15 – 11:45      Intro Class 

 

 
 
COPS FOR CANCER TOUR DE COAST TOONIE DRIVE 

Once again, West Vancouver Schools is proud to partner with the West Vancouver Police 
Department (WVPD) to support the Cops for Cancer’s Tour de Coast ride, taking place in 

September, 2017.  This year, riders include WVPD’s Constable Jeff Guiel and Sergeant Tom Wolff 
Von Gudenberg, and Cedardale parent, Constable Carlos Rockhill of the NV RCMP.  Donations made 
to the Canadian Cancer Society through Cops for Cancer are used to fund life-saving research and 
support programs for children suffering from cancer.  Please consider contributing to this worthy 
cause by sending your child with a donation of $2 or more between May 29 and June 2, 2017.  
Donation canisters will be on location at the school office for you or your child to contribute to the 
campaign.  Thank you for your generous support, which last year raised more than $3600 for riders 
throughout the district.  You may also donate to the individual fund-raising efforts for specific 
riders, who each must raise $6000 or more in order to participate in the ride.  Please help Cedardale 
parent, Constable Rockhill achieve this goal by going to the link above, selecting “Donate to a 
Person” and enter Constable Rockhill’s name to make your donation to his campaign. 

 

RACE FOR THE KIDS (FORMERLY CHILDRUN) 2017 – JUNE 4TH 
Students and parents are invited to join the Cedardale Hawks team in the RBC Race for the Kids 
(formerly ChildRun) on Sunday, June 4

th
.  Run or walk in the 2k or 5k RBC Race for the Kids fun run, 

http://convio.cancer.ca/site/TR/CopsforCancer_BC/COPS_BC_?pg=entry&fr_id=21832#.VBiZiEFlCUl


followed by a carnival celebration with clowns, entertainers, face painters and more! Last year, 
100% of donations were directed to BC Children's Hospital cancer programs and mental health 
initiatives.  Join the fun, support the community and help us raise over a million dollars to help kids 
across the province.  Show your own children the power of giving.   
The race takes place at the Children's Hospital site.  Mme Hall will update participants with more 
details, including a team meeting spot and parking closer to run day.  Please sign-up early so that 
your child can get started raising pledges for the event.  In order to get a custom Cedardale Hawks 
team t-shirt, participants must register before May 15

th
. 

 How to join the Cedardale Hawks team: 

   Go to www.bcchf.ca/rbcrun 

   Press orange "Register" button, bottom right 

   Click “myself” or “multiple persons” button 

   Press “yes” or “no” to participation in 2016 

   Press “join an existing team” 

   Search a team "Cedardale Hawks" 

   Press "Cedardale Hawks" 

   Press "Join team" button, bottom right 

   Cost for youth is $20 (includes t-shirt, lunch and gold medal) before April 12
th

.
   

 

EXTRA CURRICULAR ACTIVITIES 

 
WEST VANCOUVER TABLE TENNIS TOURNAMENT – JUNE 7TH  
The first annual West Vancouver Schools Table Tennis Tournament will be hosted at Ridgeview 
Elementary, Wednesday, June 7.  Don’t miss out!  Register here: http://nsttc.ca/?page_id=1693 

 
NEED A LIFEGUARD OR PRIVATE SWIM INSTRUCTOR? 

Miles Dignum is home for the summer after a year at Queens University.  A West Vancouver 
Secondary School Graduate, he has over two years of swim instruction and life guarding experience.  
He also has private liability insurance to allow him to work at private functions and pools.  
Contact: Miles Dignum 604 290 1792  or Mdignum98@gmail.com 

 
HIGHLANDER VOLLEYBALL CAMP – IT’S NOT TOO LATE TO JOIN! 

WVSS Coaching Staff and the Senior Volleyball Team will be leading a volleyball camp for students 
in Grades 5-7 registered at a West Vancouver public school.  Camp sessions are scheduled from 
3:30-5:00 at WVSS on May 15, 17, 24, 29, 31.  Cost is $60.  If you are interested, please pick up a 
registration form available in the Cedardale office and take it with your cheque (no cash) to the next 
session at WVSS, or email Kathy Finch at kfinch@wvschools.ca with your child’s name, grade, 
school, your contact information, any medical concerns for your child.  Cheques are payable to 
West Vancouver Secondary School. 

 
 

SUMMER PROGRAMS 

 
TABLE TENNIS SUMMER CAMPS 

Are you looking for student summer camp activities that include fitness & fun? Try this unique 
opportunity of Table Tennis Skills Circuit Training. For more information and a registration form, see 
the Table Tennis Summer Camp flyer in Publications. 

 
SUMMER & FALL MUSIC OPPORTUNITIES 

Love music?  Check out the Summer Music Camp opportunity and the Fall Children’s Voices Choir 
brochure in Publications for information and details about how to register. 

 

http://www.bcchf.ca/rbcrun
http://nsttc.ca/?page_id=1693
mailto:Mdignum98@gmail.com
mailto:kfinch@wvschools.ca
http://westvancouverschools.ca/ecole-cedardale-elementary/wp-content/uploads/sites/24/2017/05/Table-Tennis-Summer-Camps-2017.pdf
http://westvancouverschools.ca/ecole-cedardale-elementary/wp-content/uploads/sites/24/2017/05/WVPC-Summer-Music-Camp-Fall-Childrens-Choir-Brochure-2017.pdf
http://westvancouverschools.ca/ecole-cedardale-elementary/wp-content/uploads/sites/24/2017/05/WVPC-Summer-Music-Camp-Fall-Childrens-Choir-Brochure-2017.pdf


WEST VANCOUVER BASKETBALL CLUB SUMMER CAMPS 
The WVBC summer basketball camps are just around the corner and spots are beginning to fill 
up.  More info about the camps can be found in the following North Shore News Article 
at www.nsnews.com/living/parenting/building-skills-at-basketball-camp-1.1831854.  To view the 
full schedule of summer camps and to register, please go to http://www.wvbc.ca.  

 
CAMP RIDGEVIEW SUMMER CAMPS 2017 

Backyard Adventures and Sunsational Expeditions! 
9 fun-filled theme weeks. Weekly registration.  Choose your own weeks.  Open from 7:30am- 
6:00pm 
Ministry Subsidies welcome. 2 snacks provided daily. Receipts for Tax purposes given. 
This program is suitable for children aged 4 (K in Sept) to 8 years old and is now in its 23rd year. 
Inclusive price $250 per week. 
Registration Forms available on line www.ericochildcareconsultants.com   604-926-9142 

 
BARD ON THE BEACH YOUNG SHAKESPEAREAN WORKSHOPS – AGES 8-18 

Bard on the Beach is offering two week Young Shakespearean summer workshops throughout June, 
July and August.  Have fun, build confidence, make new friends and learn how actors prepare and 
perform Shakespeare.  For more info, go to bardonthebeach.org/education or call 604 737-0625 
X275.  Limited spaces available.  Register today! 

 
FAMILY FRENCH CAMPS 

Interested in a fun family getaway?  At BC Family French Camps, children from French Immersion 
and other French-speaking children bring their families along to camp (even if their families don’t 
speak French).  Families camp in their own tents or trailers and create their own ‘neighbourhood’, 
surrounded by the sounds of children playing and singing in French. 
For more information, please go to http://bcffc.com.  Places book quickly so don’t delay! 

 
CANADIAN PARENTS FOR FRENCH - SUMMER CAMP LISTINGS 

The CPF Summer Camp Listings offers a wide variety of day and overnight summer camps for French 
Immersion students or for those wanting to learn French.  Check out their summer camp brochure 
at http://cpf.ca/en/actvities/youth-activities/cpf-summer-camps/   

 

 
 

http://www.nsnews.com/living/parenting/building-skills-at-basketball-camp-1.1831854
http://www.wvbc.ca/
http://www.ericochildcareconsultants.com/
https://bardonthebeach.org/education/community/young-shakespeareans-workshops/
http://bcffc.com/
http://cpf.ca/en/actvities/youth-activities/cpf-summer-camps/

